
Summary Notes – April 11, 2017 
Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) 

Waste Management (WM) Committee Meeting 
 
The WM Committee held a meeting on Tuesday, April 11, 2017, 4:30 – 6:20 pm, at the DOE 
Meeting Center in Aiken, SC. It was also streamed online and posted to the CAB website and 
YouTube page.  
 
Attendees 
CAB: 
Gil Allensworth 
David Hoel 
Dawn Gillas 
Narrinder Malik 
Nina Spinelli 
Earl Sheppard 
Mary Weber 
Bobbie Williams 
 

 DOE/Contractor/Other: 
Soni Blanco, DOE-SR 
Michael Mickolanis, DOE-SR 
de’Lisa Carrico, DOE-SR 
Maxine Maxted, DOE-SR 
Jim Folk, DOE-SR 
Jolene Seitz, DOE-SR 
Wes Bryan, SRR 
James Tanner, S&K Logistics 
Chelsea Gitzen, S&K Logistics 
Federica Staton, S&K Logistics 
 

 Agency Liaisons: 
Tom Rolka, SCDHEC 
 
Stakeholders: 
Joe Ortaldo, Public 
Ginny Jones, Public 
Steve H. Public 
Bill Lawless, Public 
 

 
Committee Welcome: Gil Allensworth, Committee Chair 

 Mr. Allensworth welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 

Committee Discussion 
 The Committee commented and discussed the status of their open and pending 
recommendations, Rec. 336: Waste Management Milestones, Rec. 339: Liquid Waste Revision 
20 and Rec. 340: Commend the Originators of the Double-Stacking Idea. The Committee 
decided to keep Rec. 336 Open until further information is provided. The Committee motioned 
and agreed to close Rec. 336 at the next Full Board. David Hoel, CAB Member, stated that at the 
March Full Board meeting the originators of the double stacking idea for commended and 
recognized for their efforts and he moved to close Rec. 339 and the Committee agreed.  
 

The Committee discussed presentations from the March Full Board meeting, DWPF 
Melter Change Out and Recent Liquid Waste Regulatory Decisions. Wes Bryan, SRR and Jim 
Folk, DOE answered questions from the public and the Committee regarding melter life, new 
melter, melter schedule and logistics and updates on the liquid waste program. 

 
Jolene Seitz, DOE-SR commented on the dispute resolution and informed the CAB and 

public of the upcoming meetings.  
 

Point of Contact Status Update: Jim Folk, DOE-SR 
Jim Folk informed the CAB and public that the liquid waste melter change out effort is 

focused on melter change out and SWPF preparation for integration.  
 

Public Comment 
 Joe Ortaldo, Public, suggested having DOE present a tutorial about waste to the Board to 
explain waste classification. 
 



 Bill Lawless, Public, asked the CAB to consider the idea of reclassifying the waste in the 
High-Level waste canisters.   
 
Mr. Allensworth adjourned the meeting. 
 
The next WM Committee meeting will be held on June 6, 2017, 4:30 – 6:20 pm, at the DOE 
Meeting Center in Aiken, SC. 
 
The online recording of this meeting can be located on the CAB’s website: cab.srs.gov 
 

 


